

MOUNT EDEN BOROUGH COUNCIL

Administration Building, 64 Valley Road, Mount Eden, Auckland 3. Private Bag, Symonds Street, Auckland 1. Telephone 688-096

In reply please quote

GW:lec

26th June 1985 105/1

The Secretary
Greenpeace
Private Bag
WELLESLEY STREET

-1 JUL 1985

Dear Sir,

Reception for "Rainbow Warrior"

I am pleased to advise that the Mount Eden Borough Council has resolved to donate to your organisation \$50.00 to help defray the expenses of your reception on Tuesday, 9th July.

Thank you for the invitation to the Mayor and Councillors to attend. Details of attendance will be conveyed to you very soon.

The Council wishes you well in your endeavours.

The cheque for \$50.00 is enclosed.

Yours faithfully,

G. WARNER

Borough Secretary

Encl.